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CITY OF ANN ARBOR 

Human Rights Commission Minutes 

Prepared for informational purposes only 

Date: August 8, 2018 

Location:  Larcom City Hall, 301 E. Huron St., City Council Chambers, 2nd Floor 

Time:   7:00 pm                 

Commission Members Present: 

  Leslie Krauz Stambaugh 

  Councilmember Kailasapathy 

  Councilmember Krapohl 

  Pamela Dent (Meadows) 

  David Baum 

  Vivian Chang 

Mohamed Al-Azem 

Linda Winkler 

Dwight Wilson 

Sharifa Kerene Moore 

Also Present Were:      

   Jordan Jones, Intern  

 Margaret Radabaugh, Senior Assistant City Attorney  
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Call to Order: 

Leslie Krauz Stambaugh called the meeting to order at 7:03pm and introductions were 
made. A quorum of Commission members was present, and the meeting, having been 
duly convened, was ready to proceed with business. Margaret P. Radabaugh recorded 
the minutes. 

Public Comment: 

1. Margaret Plews 
 

Agenda Discussion and Approval:  David Baum moved to approve the agenda, 
seconded by Dwight Wilson. All approved on voice vote. 

Strategic Planning Meeting:  

The Commission scheduled the strategic planning meeting for Sunday, September 23, 
2018, from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Leslie Stambaugh sent out a proposed agenda, and 
logistics will be forthcoming.  

Trespass:   

Leslie Stambaugh sent out a summary of what the Commission knows so far regarding 
trespass and proposed changes to the City’s trespass notice. The Commission agreed 
to submit the documents to the City Attorney’s Office for review.  

Policing Task Force – Progress Report  

Dwight Wilson provided an update on the policing task force’s progress. The 
Commission discussed the role of the Human Rights Commission in the future policing 
commission.  The Commissioners agreed they would welcome representation on the 
future policing commission, whether it be as voting or non-voting member(s), and in the 
selection of the future commissioners.  

Lori Saginaw, Co-Chair of the Policing Task Force, provided additional updates on the 
task force’s progress.  The Commission expressed appreciation for the effort their work 
has taken and willingness to help in any way they could. 

Administrative Issues – July Minutes: 

July minutes were discussed. Minor changes were made by Leslie Stambaugh.  Motion 
to approve July minutes with amendments was made by Linda Winkler, and seconded 
by Dwight Wilson. Motion approved on voice vote. 
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Actions Taken:   

1. Motion to approve agenda passed.  
 

2. Motion to accept July minutes, as amended, passed. 
 

3. Motion to adjourn meeting passed.  
 
Time out of session:  8:43 p.m. after motion made by David Baum and seconded by 
Pam Dent.  
 
Minutes Secretary:  Margaret P. Radabaugh 
 
 


